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The MoU renewal takes place at the Bengaluru Tech Summit

Karnataka Hague Innovation corridor Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been signed between The City of Hague 
and the Government of Karnataka (GoK), for collaboration in fields of healthcare, agritech to name a few.

The MoU will focus on identifying partnerships for tech innovation, startup exchanges and nurturing talent on both sides.

This partnership has been already ongoing for a few years in the areas of cybersecurity, healthcare and startups. This time 
the area of agri-tech has been added to the list.

"We are inded delighted to see our partnership deepen with The Hague. This MoU's renewal is a result of efforts from both 
the sides to set up an ecosystem to promote innovation", shared Ramanna Reddy, Additional Chief Secretary, Dept of IT, BT, 
GoK.

The MoU was signed in the presence of the Deputy Mayor of The Hague, the Netherlands, Saskia Bruines.
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